
From The Commander's Desk
 

May/June Report

Greetings Comrades,  this is the last issue of our newsletter until after the July/August summer break. Your 
next newsletter will come to you in September 2010. The Chapter will meet on June 28, 2010 and then no 

meetings during July and August. The chapter will not meet but the chapter 
office will be open if you need to get in touch with us. Just keep this newsletter 
handy and use the address and/or phone numbers listed on page one. I urge 
you to come out to the DAV/DAVA Memorial Day ceremony at the National 
Cemetery at Haines Street and Limekiln Pike in Northwest Philadelphia at 
11:00 am. HelpNaomi give tribute to America's heroes who are no longer with 
us. My hat comes off to all who have supported Naomi sponsored hospital 
parties at the Philadelphia VA Medical Center. Our next party is scheduled for 
October 2010 — I hope you are there. Keep your eyes and ears open for drives 
and rallies in support of our efforts to convince Congress that veteran's benefits 

should be adequately funded. We continue to search for new members. We could use your help. I again 
extend an open hand of welcome to all former members of Chapters 92 and 101 -- together we can make 
a difference. Another project on our 2010 - 11 agenda is increased membership attendance at our monthly 
chapter meetings. Come out and contribute — come out and be heard. Thanks for helping us make the last 
membership year so successful — it could not have happened without you.

No Meetings July/August — Next Newsletter September 2010 

   June Meeting
June 28, 2010

Happy Mother's Day

Flag Day

June 14, 2010 

May 9, 2010

The 89th National DAV/DAVA convention is set for the 
Hyatt Regency Atlanta on Peachtree St. July 31 - Aug 3, 
2010. Delegates will be chosen at the May 24/June 28, 
2010 chapter meeting.

Department Convention in June 
The 80th Annual Department of Pennsylvania DAV/
DAVA Convention will be held at the Ramada Altoona 
Conference Center, Altoona, PA  June 25  --  June 27, 
2010.  

Naomi Chapter 15 meets the fourth Monday of the month 
at the Philadelphia VA Medical Center, University and 
Woodland Aves. The time is 3:00p.m. on the 3rd floor.. 
If you have any questions please call or write either your 
Commander or your Adutant/Treasurer at the phone 
number/address listed on page 1.

Chapter Meetings

Chapter Website
The chapter website is up and running.  Website address 
is http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/pa/15/
default.aspx.Check us out. 

Chapter email: citizip74@comcast.net

Officers Installed
Officers for the 2010 - 2011 membership year were 
nominated, elected and installed at the April 26, 2010 
Chapter meeting. Installed, and prepared to serve you 
until April 2011 are the officers listed on page 1.

Team Leader Leonard Johnson reports additional dona-
tions in support of the March 2, 2010 Naomi sponsored  
bus trip to Washington DC. Naomi wants  Haskell Carter, 
Earl E. Montebello, Ollie Tansimore and Ulysses A. 
Whittaker to know their generosity is appreciated.

National Convention In Atlanta

Additional Donations Appreciated

Philadelphia DAV Regional Service Office
215 381-3065


